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The Honorable Charles E. Grassley 
Ranking Member 
Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510-6275 

Dear Senator Grassley, 

3 October 2014 

Thank you for your letter of 31 July 2014 noting the important work Inspectors General 
perform. I am pleased to report that the Defense Intelligence Agency has not in our 
collective memory impeded or interfered with our IG work. 

As you know, we provide summaries of our closed investigations, inspections, and 
evaluations in our semi-annual reports to the Senate and House Intelligence and Armed 
Services Committees. Those reports are available for you and your staff to review. If 
you require additional information not contained in the summaries, please let us know. 

I appreciate your continued support of Inspectors General.' If you have any questions, 
please contact me or my legislative liaison,Ll(b-)(_3_):1_o_u_s_c42_4 __________ __. 

cc: The Honorable Dianne Feinstein 
The Honorable Saxby Chambliss 
The Honorable Michael Rogers 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Kristi Waschull 
Inspector General 

The Honorable C.A. Dutch Ruppersberger 
Mr. David R. Shedd, Acting Director 

Defense Intelligence Agency 


